

Republic of the Philippines Department of Education National Capital Region

DIVISION OF CITY SCHOOLS

SFHS Comp., Nueva Ecija St., Bago Bantay, Quezon City



August 5, 2011

MEMORANDUM TO:

Asst. Schools Division Superintendents Division Supervisors Concerned Secondary School Principals Head Teachers and Officers In-Charge

For the information and guidance of all concerned, enclosed herewith is a letter from Atty. RIZALINO JOSE T. ROSALES, Chief Administrative Officer, Officer In-Charge, Office of the Asst. Regional Director, Department of Education, National Capital Region, relative to the conduct of Teacher Induction Program for the NCR Newly Hired Secondary Teachers in Mathematics, Science and English by Centro Escolar University on October 24-28, 2011.

The names and school stations of the inductees must be submitted on or before August 20, 2011 at the DepEd-NCR Secondary Education Division.

Wide and immediate compliance to this memorandum is desired.

CORAZON C. RUBIO, CESO VI Schools Division Superintendent



Republika ng Pilipinas

(Republic of the Philippnes)

KAGAWARAN NG EDUKASYON (DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION)

PAMBANSANG PUNONG REHIYON

(NATIONAL CAPITAL REGION)

Daang Misamis, Bago Bantay, Lungsod Quezon
(Misamis St., Bago Bantay, Quezon City)

RECURDS

ROLLA

By:

August 1, 2011

To: Schools Division Superintendents

Dear Sir/ Madam:

Centro Escolar University will be conducting a Teacher Induction Program (TIP) on October 24-28, 2011 for the NCR Newly Hired Secondary Teachers in Mathematics, Science and English.

Please send the names and school stations of the inductees on or before August 20, 2011 at the DepEd – NCR Secondary Education Division.

Immediate and wide dissemination of this Regional Letter is desired.

Very truly yours,

RIZALINO JOSE T. ROSALES
Chief Administrative Officer
OIC, Office of the Assistant Regional Director
Officer-In-Charge

Regional Letter No. 263



464

FAX NO. :7359662

Jul. 29 2011 08:37AM P1



CENTRO ESCOLAR UNIVERSITY

July 28, 2011

DR. ELENA RUIZ
OIC- Director
Department of Education
National Capital Region

Dear Dr. Ruiz:

GREETINGS OF PEACE AND JOY!

As a Center of Excellence, it is our mandate to conduct Teacher Induction Programs yearly. We are scheduling one on October 24-28, 2011 for 100 new NCR secondary teachers in Math, Science and English

Please do let us know the number of inductees you can send to this program on or before August 21, 2011 so that we can do the necessary preparations.

Thank you very much for your time and kind attention. We are looking forward to another successful TIP in collaboration with you good office.

Sincerely yours,

TERESITA G. CAREY, D.A.E.L.

Dean, School of Education-Liberal Arts-

Music-Social Work (SELAMS)